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19 May 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 

KHS Volleyball Academy Excursion 
 

The Killara High School Volleyball Academy has been invited to play a series of friendly matches against 
the members of the Carlingford High School Volleyball Academy. The details of the excursion are as 
follows:  
 
Date and Venue:  Wednesday 31 May 2017 
 Carlingford High School 

North Rocks Road, Carlingford 
 
Meeting time: 1:45pm in the canteen. Game time:  2:30pm 
 
Return Time:  Approximately 4:45pm. The bus will not return until after school has finished,  

therefore, the bus will go via Gordon Station on the way back to Killara High 
School.    

 
Travel: Bus (Transdev) 
 
Supervising Teacher: Mr A. Bruckshaw 
 
Cost:   $15. Please complete the online consent and payment by no later than  

25 May 2017. Please note: No late payments will be accepted.  
 
If a late payment is made via Parent Online Payments (POP), a refund will be 
provided. 
Payments can also be made by cash or Cheque at the Accounts window before 
school and at recess. 
 
If paying by Parent Online Payment (POP), which can be found on the school’s 
website home page http://www.killara-h.schools.nsw.edu.au/ and the “make a 
payment” tab, please pay under Excursions, with a payment description of “KHS 
Volleyball Academy Excursion” . 

 
Uniform: Students are to wear their regular school uniform for Periods 1-3. They can change 

into their PE uniform (KHS Volleyball shirt is allowed) before meeting Mr 
Bruckshaw at the Gate 2 at 1:45pm.  

 
Other: Students who have asthma or other medical conditions will need to 

bring their medication on the day and leave it with Mr Bruckshaw in 
case use is required. 

 
  


